
     

 

 

Farewell Dr Miranda Ram 

The Centre would like to inform patients that Dr Miranda Ram will be returning 

home to the Netherlands as scheduled. Her last working day will be the 28/04/2023. 

We were very fortunate to have Miranda work at the centre and would like to thank 

her for all her hard work, knowledge and dedicated treatment to her patients. Her 

friendly, bubbly nature and smiley face will be missed by all.  

We wish Miranda and her family all the best for the future, safe travels and hope to 

see her back in New Zealand soon.  

Mirandas patients will be divided and registered under either Dr Farqad Yuseif, Dr 

John Littler, Dr Salwan Elya and Dr Reza Farhour while we await the arrival of our 

new Doctor. 

The Centre is very excited to announce that we have hired a new Doctor! Dr 

Michael Castillo has vast experience coming from General Practice and has an 

interest in Sports Medicine. He is due to arrive in October. Once here all Dr Rams 

patients will then be transferred under his care.  

It will take a little bit of time for Dr Castillo to settle in but in the meantime, we 

would like to assure you all that you will be looked after by either Dr Yuseif, Dr 

Littler, Dr Elya or Dr Farhour.   

 

 


